3" February, 2021

Department of Planning

Attn: Katelyn Symington

Dear Katelyn,

| wish to object to the proposed waste facility coming to Gunnedah (SSD-
8530563). My particular concerns are the proximity of the facility to homes
and an agricultural plot purchased by the local high school, used by students
for teaching purposes. The processing and disposal of dangerous waste in our
area and its potential for environmental leeching and afflicting health issues on
our community is alarming.




